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FEW SPACES AVAILABLE 
for the 2024-2025 school

year!
Do you know any students who are interested in

aviation and/or STEAM and would love a small
school setting?

Have them apply to Albuquerque Aviation Academy!
We have a few spaces left and would love to give

more students these opportunities!
Invite someone to our upcoming Open House so

they can see what we have to offer!
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ARE YOU PICKING YOUR
STUDENTS up AFTER SPORTS
PRACTICE? pLEASE PARK ON

THE NORTH SIDE OF THE
SCHOOL (NEAR THE IRVING

GATE). THEY WILL BE
RELEASED FROM THE GYM. 

Thursday, September 5th 
5:30-7:00

Reminder: 
No School
Monday,

September 2nd
in honor of
Labor Day

Join us for an evening of meeting with
your teachers, see your child’s

classrooms, hear about the
expectations in each classroom and

ask teachers questions!

Cookies, chips, and refreshments will
be served!

We can’t wait to see all the families of
Albuquerque Aviation Academy! 

BACK TO SCHOOL
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Please send a lunch with your student daily.
Albuquerque Aviation Academy does not currently
have a food program. We are still waiting to hear

back from the state on funding to help get the
necessary equipment and construction to get make
that a possibility but have not received anything to

date! Vending machines are available.

                                                                Please do not load 
                                                                       or unload 
                                                              students anywhere 
                                                                  on Irving or on 
                                                                   Ventana Road 
                                                              between Irving and 
                                                                   our gates. It is 
                                                                   causing safety 
                                                               concerns for those 
        drivers who are following the pick-up line
procedures. If you can’t wait in the line at pick-up,
you can pick-up your student in the neighborhood 
    to the east of the school, at the park next door 
 (south) OR on Ventana Road south of the school. 
           THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!
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SAFETY CONCERNS?
We will ALWAYS let you know if there is
something you should be aware of.  Our
students and their safety is our number

one  priority! If you have something
worrying to report, please let us know!








